
 

 

                                                                                      13th May 2025              
 

Sports Day 2025 

Years 5 & 6 - Friday 20th June 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

 

We are writing to inform you of the arrangements for our upcoming Sports Day, which 

will be held on Friday 20th June from 1.15pm – 2.40pm.  

 

We kindly request you to enter school from 1.00pm, using the gate at the top entrance 

(through the park) making your way down to the school field. We will have chairs set 

up for you to sit and enjoy the competition. 

 

Children will take part in various track & field events such as long jump, javelin and 

sprint races.  

 

Please can we ask that all children come to school dressed in their correct PE kit (plain 

white t-shirt, black shorts and trainers). We strongly recommend children wear trainers 

and not canvas shoes such as converse or vans. 

 

They will also need to bring a water bottle, a sunhat/cap, have sun-cream applied 

before school if necessary and a waterproof jacket if necessary. 

 

After the completion of the event, children will return to their classrooms and the usual 

process for home time collection will take place. 

 

Our thanks in anticipation of your support. We look forward to a great competition of 

sports!   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr A. Duncan 

Head of Academy  
 


